
Dear Parents and Carers,  

We are changing completely to a halal food only at lunchtimes. These succulent 

foods will include: a delicate lamb burger and gravy; delightful chicken and chive 

aioli wrap and our delicate dessert menu includes:  a lush blueberry muffin; 

chocolate cookies and much more!  

 In order to do this we must raise £1000 to pay for all our new equipment. It 

may seem like a lot but if everyone works together to donate the money we can 

do it! 

We are asking families to donate as much as they can, so that as many people as 

possible can enjoy the halal food. 

          

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

On behalf of the whole school, thank you in advance for your kind donations. 

Please visit the School Online Payments system to donate either £5 or £10. If 

you wish to donate a smaller or larger amount please contact Mrs Postle or 

send your money in a sealed envelope labelled Halal Lunches. 

Uzair and Zakariya Year 5  


